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Dear Lewiston-Porter School Community,

Happy New Year 2024! As we welcome this fresh start, we want to extend our warmest wishes to all our students, families, 
and the greater community. It's a time to reflect on the past and look forward to the future with hope and enthusiasm.

This edition of the LINK is a special one, as it offers us a chance to look back at the Fall of 2023. It was a season filled with excitement and the 
many school activities that brought our community together. From the start of the school year, buzzing with the energy of new beginnings, to the 
spirit-filled Homecoming events, we've shared moments that will be cherished for years to come. The culmination of these activities with our 
winter concerts and various other events showcases the talents and dedication of our students.

As we step into the second semester of the 2023-24 school year, we're filled with anticipation for what's to come. Our focus remains steadfast 
on student learning, growth, and success. We believe each student holds immense potential, and our commitment is to nurture and develop this 
potential to its fullest.

We look forward to continuing our journey together, fostering an environment where each student feels supported and empowered. Here's to 
making the upcoming semester not just educational but also enjoyable and memorable for everyone.

Thank you for being an integral part of the Lewiston-Porter School Community. Let's make 2024 a year of remarkable achievements and joyful 
learning experiences!
 
Paul Casseri
Superintendent of Schools

A festive group of elementary students recently spread 
some holiday cheer by creating gingerbread Christmas 
trees that were distributed to participants in the Program 
of All-Inclusive Care for the Elderly (PACE). Additionally, 
to the delight of the audience, about fifty high school 
music students performed a wonderful holiday concert at 
the facility.

Patrick Gormley, Director of Communications at 
Complete Senior Care said, “This holiday season, the 
participants at Complete Senior Care were blessed with 
some amazing gifts from the Lewiston-Porter students 
and faculty.

Message from the Superintendent

Lew-Port Students Spread 
Holiday Cheer

“One Purpose, Your Pathway, Our Promise”
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Lew-Port’s Linda D’Anna Inducted to NW Wall of Fame
The Niagara Wheatfield Central School District recently honored Linda D’Anna and eight 
others into their Falcon Wall of Fame and their Athletic Hall of Fame. The Wall and Hall of 
Fame were established to formally honor the memory and contributions of the many out-
standing athletes, coaches, administrators, teachers, and supporters of the Niagara Wheat-
field Central School District.

Mrs. D’Anna has been a Social Studies teacher and the head cheerleading coach at Lew-
iston-Porter High School for 25 years. As a club sport she led them to six national titles, 
and after fiercely advocating to make it a NYS sanctioned sport, she coached them to 
five sectional titles and one state title. She has also been a class advisor for seven years, 
a National Honor Society Advisor, and the International Studies Program leader.  A firm 
believer in the importance of experiences outside the classroom, Mrs. D’Anna has helped 
organize & chaperone numerous nationwide and international class trips over the years. 
Congratulations Mrs. D’Anna!

Alumni Mini Grants Awarded

Recipients of the Lewiston-Porter Alumni Association Mini Grant Program. Thank you so much to the Alumni Association for your 
continued support!

Rafting Adventure for 
Students
Students in Dr. Dreher's class had the opportunity to go 
on an overnight rafting trip to Letchworth State Park 
thanks to a Connect Kids to Parks Grant from New 
York State. The students hiked throughout the park, 
participated in several workshops including an Aquatic 
Ecology Workshop at Trout Pond, and they were able to 
go rafting and take a trip down the river through “The 
Grand Canyon of the East” with fabulous guides from 
Adventure Calls Outfitters. These are definitely memo-
ries that will last a lifetime. In June 2024 the class will 
travel to Bear Mountain State Park for more learning 
experiences and fun adventures outside.

Pictured front row (l to r)  Dr. Ashli Dreher, Winston Mullen, Dom Czyz, Hunter Green, 
Kyle Gomesky, Nick Walker. Back row ( l to R)  Jadon Clements and David McFarland.
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Middle School WEB Leaders

Alumni Art Exhibition
The Lewiston-Porter Art Department is proud to host the very first alumni exhibition featuring 112 works of over 35 different artists from 
graduating classes ranging from 1970 to 2023. Budding artists to established professionals displayed the many paths art has taken them since 
graduating. Materials that were used run the gamut from felt, jewelry, graphic design, video game design, photography, painting, sculpture, 
metal work, and more. 

Graduates of the Lew-Port Art Department not only benefit from the individualized instruction prioritized throughout our art programs, 
they leave a mark. In this way, these former students have taken an experience with them and left one behind. This exhibition is a celebration 
of mutual inspiration and creative force. 

Gallery Project students led the way in unifying this collection of works. The exhibition starts with a sampling of mediums connected 
through neutral tones and includes the greatest range of artists. As the show progresses down the corridor, the works along the wall progress 
from vibrant landscapes and portraits to symbols of mortality. The cases house a gathering of still lifes and highlight the variety of materials 
explored by our alumni. These student curators faced some of the same real-life challenges curators and gallery managers deal with on a 
regular basis and found that “a lot more thought goes into it than you would expect.”

Lewiston-Porter Middle School 8th grade WEB Leaders continue to play an active role in our culture and climate at the middle school. They 
continue to provide our incoming 6th-grade students with a familiar face and help them to navigate through the school year.

Gallery Project students (from top left to right) Elijah Veltri, Reed Harden, 
Kayleigh DeLuca, Isabella Carr, Trista Fleck, Kasey Ringvelski, high school 
teacher Teri Fallesen, Alyssa Crewe, Ryleigh Pedley
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INTER-COMMUNITY SERVICES, INC.
3745 Ransomville Road, Ransomville, New York 14131

intercommunityservices.org

NOW ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR NEW BOARD MEMBERS
PLEASE EMAIL YOUR RESUME TO: CARENSHARE1@GMAIL.COM

Who are we?
Inter-Community Services is a non-profit organization that operates Care-n-Share Food Pantry and WEAR-n-SHARE Clothing Closet. Our motto is 
“If you need us, we’re here – if you don’t need us, then we need YOU!” We operate solely on donations, grants and volunteers.

Inter-Community Services started as a food pantry in 2010 in Ransomville. In 2015 we became a 501 (c) (3) allowing for tax deductible donations.  
We are aligned with the Food Bank of Western New York.

We provide food to individuals in need from the towns of Cambria, Lewiston, Porter, as well as the villages of Youngstown, Ransomville and Sanborn.

If you are in need, please reach out to us to see if you qualify.  You might be surprised to learn that you do. 
• Did you know that a household of 1 with an annual income of $30,578 is eligible OR
• That a household of 4 with an annual income of $62,438 is eligible?
• We also offer emergency food assistance and you do not have to be a client for this service!

In 2018 we partnered with the Lewiston-Porter School District to open our WEAR-n-SHARE community clothes closet. This is located on the 
Lewiston-Porter school campus and is completely FREE to EVERYONE.  There are no requirements for the closet, so no matter what your income is 
or where you live, you can come and shop for FREE!

3745 Ransomville Road, Ransomville, New York 14131

Tuesdays: 3:30pm - 5:30pm
Thursdays: 5:00pm - 7:00pm
Saturdays: 9:00am - 12:00pm

Mobile Pantry: Every 3rd Saturday of each 
Month (except November and December)

for the residents of Ransomville, Lewiston, 
Youngtown, Sanborn and Wilson

Call 716-791-1268 for more information.

Located on the Lewiston-Porter campus in the 
Community Resource Building (back left side)

4061 Creek Road, Youngstown, New York 14174
716-327-2272

Open hours for donation drop off or for "shopping”
Monday: 11:00am - 1:00pm

Wednesday: 11:00am - 1:00pm and 5:00pm - 7:00pm
Sunday: 11:00am - 1:00pm
Intercommunityservices.org
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At Lewiston-Porter Middle School, Kimberly Alexander Carlo and her 
seventh grade science students are usually hard at work piecing together 
hypotheses and conducting thrilling, hands-on classroom experiments. 
However, at an all-school assembly derailed their plans — in a good 
way. A school visit from New York State Education Commissioner Dr. 
Betty A. Rosa quickly turned into an exciting surprise celebration for 
Alexander Carlo, the first educator in Lewiston-Porter Central School 
District history to receive the prestigious national Milken Educator 
Award.

Milken Educator Awards Senior Program Director Greg Gallagher was 
joined by Dr. Rosa to present Alexander Carlo with the honor before 
cheering students, colleagues, dignitaries and media. The Award recog-
nizes outstanding K-12 educators nationwide for their excellence and 
leadership in the profession and provides recipients with an unrestricted 
$25,000 cash prize to match the significance of their job.

Alexander Carlo is the sole New York Milken Educator Award recipi-
ent this season and is one of up to 75 recipients across the county that 
will be honored in 2023-24 as part of the Milken Family Foundation's 
Journey to the 3,000th Milken Educator. Hailed as the "Oscars of Teaching," 2023-24 will reach $75 million in individual financial prizes spanning 

Kimberly Alexander Carlo Presented Prestigious 
Milken Educator Award 

Pictured (from l to r) Lewiston-Porter Central School District Superintendent 
Paul Casseri; Milken Educator Awards Senior Program Director Greg 
Gallagher New York State Education Commissioner Dr. Betty A. Rosa, and 
Lewiston-Porter Middle School Principal Andrew Auer.

the length of the initiative and more than $144 million invested in the Milken Educator Award national network overall, empowering recipients to 
"Celebrate, Elevate, and Activate" the K-12 profession and inspiring young, capable people to pursue teaching as a career.

Lewiston-Porter Superintendent Paul Casseri said, “It is with immense pride and joy that we announce a significant achievement within our Lew-
iston-Porter school family. Kim Alexander Carlo, a Middle School Science teacher and a proud alumna of the LP Class of 2011, has been honored 
with the prestigious Milken Family Educator Award.” He added, “Kim was selected for this award not only because of her exceptional work as a 
7th-grade science teacher but also for her dedication to social-emotional learning at the Middle School. Her involvement in the development of the 
CREW program stands as a testament to her commitment to our students' holistic growth.”

Middle school Principal Andrew Auer noted, “Kim teaches Science 7 at the middle school and is an integral part of the seventh-grade team. Not only 
is Kim an expert in science, but she is also renowned as one of the leading voices of the Habits of Mind (HoM) in the Western New York Area. Mrs. 
Carlo routinely incorporates these strategies into her daily lessons, as well as uses them to determine which students might be up for the challenge 
of Earth Science as advanced 8th graders. She continues to work closely with her alma mater Niagara University in developing STEM and STEAM 
programs with an esteemed group of professionals throughout the country.”  Additionally he said, “Kim is a member of the Middle School Restor-
ative Practices team that works to create an equitable and positive school culture. The group also represents a group of turnkey teachers and adminis-
trators that work with other untrained members of the staff to embrace Restorative Practices.” 

“Kim is so deserving of the 2023 NYS recipient of the Milken Foundation Award!  We are keenly aware that education does not happen in a vacuum 
and we are so proud of our school, district, and all members of our staff that make our schools a wonderful place to work and teach!” said Auer. 

Spanish Language 
Students Conjugate 
with Turkeys
Freshman Calvin Fetzner and fellow 
classmates are working on conjugating 
daily routine verbs.
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Lew-Port says 
BOO! 

Annual Pumpkin Auction
This fall, the Art Department held their annual Pumpkin Auction to raise money to donate towards the Lewiston-Porter Art Scholarship. 
Our students painted over 50 pumpkins creating designs ranging from a scarecrow to a huge Venus fly trap, and everything in between!  
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We would like to recognize our school-related professionals for everything you do for our students and school programs. We truly appreciate your 
hard work and dedication! 

Written by Bruno Scrufari, Builders Club Secretary and Anisha Singh, Builders Club President

Over the last few months, Builders Club 
has already accomplished so much. In 
September, Builders Club worked at 
the Peach Festival Kiwanis Food Tent, 
the water station at Fort Niagara for the 
Mighty Niagara Half-Marathon, and the 
Fort Niagara Beach Sweep. In October, 
they helped Youngstown Recreation with 
their Halloween party, running games 
and judging costumes. In addition, they 
helped the Youngstown Library set up for 
their semi-annual book sale and organized 
a district wide coat drive. In November, Builders 
Club members organized a food drive to benefit the 
Ransomville Care-n-Share Food Pantry. Builders 
Club is working with the Asian Culture Club to make 
1,000 paper origami cranes to send to a classroom 
in Japan as part of the World Peace Project. In 
December, Builders Club decorated a Christmas 
tree that was auctioned at the middle school Winter 
Carnival. Builders Club organized the middle school 
“Box of Caring” toy collection and also helped Santa 
at the Youngstown Holiday in the Village. Builders 
Club continues its weekly recycling program and is 
happy to offer a brand new committee, the Plastic 
Film Recycling Project with details to follow. There 
are many more volunteer opportunities coming up 
for the New Year as well.

Professionals Recognized

Lew-Port Middle School Builders Club 
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Lew-Port CTE Students Inducted into National 
Technical Honor Society
Congratulations to our students who attend the Niagara Career and Technical Education Center, who were recently inducted into the National 
Technical Honor Society.  Out of all the high school students in the United States, the National Technical Honor Society students who receive this 
honor comprise 1.6 percent of that population.   For staff at the Niagara/BOCES center, they represent the four pillars of the National Technical 
Honor Society: scholarship, leadership, service and character. 
 
The students were honored in front of their teachers, families and school district representatives.  The students had to maintain an 89.5 grade 
average in their career and technical education programs and an 84.5 average at their high schools, have superior attendance, exemplary behavior, 
be a member in good standing with SkillsUSA and have a recommendation from a faculty member. 

Congratulations go to:
 
Justin Burns attends the Electricity/Electronics program taught by Logan Spain.  He plans on attending college for Electrical Engineering with 
a goal of being an engineer.
 
Lexa Cummings attends the Cosmetology program taught by Jillian Fisher.  She plans on attending the Salon Professional Academy for esthetics 
with a goal of owning her own business. 
 
Wyatt Frerichs attends Automotive Technology program taught by John Jeckovich.  He intends to join the US Air Force or the Coast Guard after 
graduation.
 
Madelyn Scott attends the Cosmetology program taught by Jillian Fisher.  She aspires to pass the State Board Exam and receive her Cosmetology 
license.  Her goal is obtaining a full-time career at a high-end salon in the City of Buffalo.
 
Emma Wilkesmore attends the Early Childhood Education program taught by Laura Koeppel.  She plans on going to work as a daycare assistant 
and would like to pursue becoming an Early Childhood Education teacher.
 
Rianna Wyno attends the Early Childhood Education program taught by Laura Koeppel.  She wants to go to college for Early Childhood 
Education and become a teacher. 

(LtoR) High School Principal Christopher D’Anna, Justin Burns, Emma Wilkesmore, Rianna Wyno, Madelyn Scott and Lexa Cummings. 
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Lewiston-Porter’s International Programs Have Been 
Busy This Year!
Science students travel to Japan and Australia:
In January 2023, nine students along with Mr. Casseri and Mr. 
Sharpe, traveled to Kyoto, Japan, to participate in the Sakura 
Science Program Exchange, a program sponsored by the Japa-
nese government and Ritsumeikan High School in Kyoto. Lew-
iston-Porter’s students participated in scientific challenges and 
presented their research projects along with students from schools 
all over the world. Students not only shared their love of all things 
science but also shared their different cultures.

Lewiston-Porter teachers, Ms. Glor and Mrs. Hurtgam escorted 
four high school students back to Japan to participate in the 2023 
Japanese Student Science Fair this past November. Again, students 
enjoyed the enriching experience of a face-to-face exchange that 
allowed them to share their scientific knowledge and expertise. 
Students also had time to tour Kyoto to experience traditional Jap-
anese culture and cuisine.

Finally, High School Principal, Mr. Chris D’Anna, and Living En-
vironment teacher Mr. James Wanamaker, traveled to Brisbane, 
Australia, with three students, from December 1st – 8th for the 2023 International Student Science Fair (ISSF). Again, our students present-
ed their scientific research with other students from around the world. Students engaged in authentic scientific activities with like-minded 
peers on a global scale. Students presented their research and defended their findings in a non-competitive environment. A significant com-
ponent of the International Student Science Fair is the cultural and social interactions, and establishing international and lifelong friendships 
amongst participants.

International Exchanges:
In October Lewiston-Porter High School welcomed twelve stu-
dents and two teachers from our partner school, Ernestinenschule 
Gymnasium High School from Lindau, Germany. The students 
stayed with Lewiston-Porter students and their families, attended 
classes with their hosts, visited the Niagara Power Authority, took 
a ride on the Maid of the Mist, and were able to experience the 
traditions of a typical American High School student, such as the 
homecoming dance, school athletics, and trick or treating on Hal-
loween.

Our exchange program with Ernestinenschule was established in 
2019 and this is the second time we have hosted students from 
Lindau. Lewiston-Porter students will travel to Lindau, Germany 
as part of the exchange program in July 2024. Students will stay 
with host families (some being the same students that they host-
ed here at Lewiston-Porter), visit local attractions, and travel to 
Munich and Berlin to round out the trip. Coming in March 2024 ... Lewiston-Porter will welcome students from our partner school, Ritsu-
meikan High School from Kyoto, Japan in March 2024. This is in collaboration with our new exchange program with Ritsumeikan and will 
include an annual exchange of students between the two schools. Each year the two schools will visit each other for approximately ten days 
and share scientific knowledge and ideas with each other. Students will also participate in local excursions and culture.

Lewiston-Porter’s Chinese Language Program Hosts Conference:
The 2nd Annual Chinese Language Education and Administration Development Conference for New York K-12 Schools, sponsored by the 
Center for Bridging Cultures and hosted by Lewiston-Porter Central School District at Niagara Crossings Hotel and Spa, was held on No-
vember 3 and 4, 2024. Approximately fifty total teachers, administrators, parents, and students from across New York State came together 
to promote Chinese language and culture by sharing innovative teaching strategies, forging partnerships, and sharing ideas and strategies 
to support Chinese language and culture programs in K-12 schools. Participants attended sessions and workshops on various topics of 
developing, sustaining, and promoting Chinese language and culture programs. Presenters included Candace Black of the New York De-
partment of Education, Yu Yougen Deputy Secretary General and Educational Counsellor of the Chinese Consulate in New York, and Ding 
Wang-Bramlett of the Department of Modern Languages at Carnegie Mellon University, just to name a few. In addition to the presentations 
and workshops, participants enjoyed a dinner followed by cultural performances performed by Lewiston-Porter elementary and secondary 
students, conference attendees, and members of the WNY Chinese Club.
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HONOR ROLL

CONGRATULATIONS
1st Marking Period

2023-2024
12th Grade High Honor Roll
Peter Aversa, Mario Bax DeBiaso, Alfred Bax, Joanna Baxter, Justin 
Burns, Mary Cardamone, Garrett Cassidy, Roman Colangelo, 
Halle Conrad, Lexa Cummings, Camille Davis-Ferrari, Chloe 
DeMita, Nicholas Forbes, Marissa Gibas, Emilie Gray, Madeline 
Heidt, Ashley Hess, Natalie Hoffman, Julia Hoffmann, Marissa 
Hotaling, Anna Jackson, Katelyn Jakubowski, Kalvin Johnson, 
Sofia Krecisz, Elina Kunik, Drew Leardini, Kylee Letts, Seajay 
Lewis, Viola Lin, Heidi Lively, Matthew Long, Lindsay Lunshof, 
Samantha Maciejewski, Miles Manuse, Kole Meness, Winston 
Mullen, Gianna Nichols, Julia Nowicki, Lucas Pannozzo, Chloe 
Pellegrino, Kaci Printup, Madelyn Reese, John Robinson, Sofie 
Schimmelpenninck, Madelyn Scott, Emma Steimer, Kathryn 
Supon, Owen Sweeney, Ayva Teal, William Timkey, Alexander 
Unversaw, Alexandre Vanderlip, Elijah Veltri, Luke Violante, 
Dylan Weber, Aliza Whitehead, Emma Wilkesmore, Rachel 
Williams, Elliana Winstanley, Austin Woods, Rianna Wyno, Erin 
Younger.

12th Grade Honor Roll
Maylin Bana, Lilia Barbic, Caden Barrientos, Ella Bondi, Oscar 
Buccella, Isabella Carr, Kenneth Champion, Jadon Clements, 
Kayleigh DeLuca, Alexis DiFonzo, Jaiden Fleckenstein, Wyatt 
Frerichs, Loretta Fusco, Owen Galbraith, Raine Hagel, Yusuf 
Huzmeli, Alivia Ingram, Summer Johnson, Makayla Kuperman, 
Athan Lee, Dylan Ljiljanich, Nicholas Lucantonio, Lilyanna 
Mackenzie, Emily Mountain, McKenzie Muggleton, Ryleigh 
Pedley, Sophia Perfetti, Aurea Reyes, Rebecca Rolfe, Matthew 
Salis, Nathaniel Shephard, Madison Shepherd, Michael Sloma, 
Owen Sowicki, Isabella Standish, Sophia Staszczyk, Ryan 
Szatkowski, Alexander Thom, Guinevere Toczek, Amelie 
Vanderlip, Parker Vaughan, Bianca Villnave, Quinn Walton, 
Tristan Wills.

12th Grade  Merit Roll
Gavin Aniolowski, Jack Baird, Cameron Bolt, Sara Cimino, Aidan 
Day, Gianna DiNatale, Faith Green, Lawson Ingham, Seth Ingram, 
Edward Lynch, Cameron McCalister, Jacob Merlino, Justin Miller, 
Michael Naccarato, Madeleine Olfano, Anthony Pennesi, Eric Pope, 
Tessa Smalley, Parker Swearingen, Israel Walker, AnnMarie Wilczek.

11th Grade High Honor Roll
Areeba Ali, Alyssa Auer, Arianna Billings, Lily Bovanizer, Benjamin 
Brown, Katharine Caldwell, Ashley Chamberlain, Leo Clark, Oliver 
Clark, Maya Colangelo, Brian Detweiler, Emily Droegmyer, Beau 
Dugan, Makayla Farnham, Casey Fetzner, Mattilynn Freiermuth, 
Chloe Golombek, Kyle Gomesky, Sophia Gonzales, Hunter Green, 
Benjamin Hastings, Joshua Hess, Mackenzie Kennedy, Luciano 
Latorre, Joseph Leardini, Nicholas Leardini, Zachary Liger, Jawahar 
Lingaria, Madison Martin, Murray McAuliffe, Peter Monahan, Joseph 
Mullen, Ava Niccola, Rosalina Nicoletti, Ada Onyenma, Edward 
Owen, Dominic Pacillo, Megan Palermo, Hope Parkhill-Wylie, Grace 
Pasquantino, Desmond Patrick, Gabriela Prygon, Zoe Ranieri, Emma 
Reele, Madeline Remus, Sofia Renzi, Ava Riehler, Molly Scarisbrick, 
Judianne Schuey, Jack Scully, Owen See, Gabriel Serra, Rayhaan 
Shaikh, McKenna Shephard, Samuel Sicinski, Jessica Slye-Butz, 
Connor Smith, Azalynn Stalvey, Emily Stefik, Morgan Stricker, Jenna 
Sweeney, Konstantin Teofilovich, Hannah Thurman, Mia Timineri, 
Aiden Torres, Dominic Tracy, Nora Trautwein, Liliana Unversaw, 
Isabella Violante, Nicholas Walker, Ava Wylke, Jenna Zeames, Arian 
Zohur.

11th Grade Honor Roll
Mirabella Abbondanza, Nezzlynn Ashley, Lily Baird, Jaron Barrientos, 
Catherine Beiter, Sarah Beiter, Anian Brettner, Conner Burkett, Abby 
Carpenter, Madalyn Chadwick, Vincent Costello, Alyssa Crewe, 
Agnes DiCamillo, Dylan DuMoulin, Amaya Hill, Gianna Jourdain, 
Alison Kofahl, Henry Lord, Chloe Marcyan, Daphne McAuliffe, Emily 
McCarthy, Reilly McGill, Lauren Norman, Whitaker Sackman, Brock 
Schultz, Peyton See, Sophia Sloma, Dominic Srouji, Spencer Staszczyk, 
MaKenzie Tholen, Ashley Tinklepaugh, Jake Uhrich, Olivia Virtuoso, 
Daniel Wilkesmore.

11th Grade Merit Roll
Zachary Barber, Brooke Beilein, Leo Bitterlich, Aiden Bush, Michaela 
Clements, Giovanni DiCamillo, Olivia Fesmire, Mathias Gymning-
Del Castillo, Mason Kelly, Helene Krueger, Makayla Masic, Tyler 
McNamara, Estrella Orsi, Daniel Pearson, Reid Pollak, Logan Reele, 
Matthew Siejak, Chad Szymanski, Kayla Torpy, Lorali Ward, Megan 
Zahradnik, Simon Zawistowski.
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CONGRATULATIONS
1st Marking Period

2023-2024

HONOR ROLL

10th Grade High Honor Roll
Thomas Aceti, Jenaya Ackroyd, Elizabeth Adamson, Deanna Bondi, 
Jackson Courts, Alyssa Dashineau, Stella DiCesare, John Donnelley, 
Samantha Draper, Paige Edwards, Kiara Finley, Lauren Fura, Jayla 
Gregg, Francesca Hess, Sabrina Huynh, Raistlyn Julias, Morgan 
Koller, Isabella LaBernardo, Anna Lauger, Meera Lingaria, Angelina 
Martino, Finnley May, Sydney McDermott, David McFarland, 
Michael McIntyre, Claire Mombrea, Jayson Nguyen, Gianna Pallaci, 
Owen Parker, Ryan Parker, Maya Radder, Zachary Radder, Kasey 
Ringvelski, Gavin Rock, Mayashanti Samudrala, Dylan Scipione, 
Maxim Shumaker, Caitlyn Stockinger, Samuel Streb, Madison 
Stricker, Kaitlyn Szarejko, James Townsend, Madilynn Waldeck, 
Gabriella Westoven, Caitlin Winstanley.

10th Grade Honor Roll
Rocco Alessi, Greydan Barnwell, Santino Bax DeBiaso, Mason 
Bonito, Gavin Burns, Sophia Collesano, Dominic Czyz, Nicholas 
D'Anna, Owen Feistel, Madison Fisher, Terrell Frerichs, Aiden 
Gallineau, Lyra Gualtieri, Lillian Howard, Logan Jaruszewski, 
Dominick Jeffords, Julian Jenosheck, Sydney Jokic, Aidan Klemick, 
Caden Koepcke, Olivia Kozlowski, Max Ljiljanich, Jack McNally, 
Christopher Mercer, Maleana Messier, Alex Notarianni, Charles 
Orsi, Paul Orsi, Alexandra Pacana, Cameron Panepinto, Leah 
Portwood, Carmelo Raimondi, Brady Reed, Jaden Reid, Jackson 
Rodriguez, Kennedy Ruest, Ronan Sloma, Kaitlyn Sonntag, Joshua 
Steimer, Brandon Tamul, Pavel Tofan, Carmella VanWormer, Carley 
Ventry, Payton Wentland, Lauren Zahno.

10th Grade  Merit Roll
Cash Barbic, Miguel Bedolla Arreguin, Kaylee Burkey, Gabriel 
Casale, Anthony DeMiglio, Julia Dixon, Lillian Fusco, Sophia 
Gansworth, Quinn Halgash, Gabriel Johnson, Autumn Lewis, Leah 
Marshall, Roderick McGill, Owen Muggleton, Leonardo Munoz, 
Emma Persinger, Mackenzy Reagan, Camden Ryan, Adia See, 
Giuliana Sinatra, Olivia Smith, Carly Sweatman, Mariska Villnave, 
William Wilkins.

9th Grade High Honor Roll
Hershveer Ahuja, Andrea Beltrano, Ella Bovanizer, Grace Burton, 
Wyatt Calandrelli, Leah Chretien, Victoria Christensen, Evan 
Connelly, Sophia Conti, Chloe Corsaro, Owen Deutschman, 
Franca DiBernardo, Venanzio DiBernardo, Christopher DiFonzo, 
Zoe Droegmyer, Liam Dunn, Kiersten Elliott, Skylar Elliott, Estella 
Fallesen, Taylor Favorite, Marra Gagliardo, Jack Gollhofer, Elisabeth 
Gray, Isabella Harasimowicz, Aliye Huzmeli, Grace Jackson, Oktavia 
Jochymek, Nathan Johnson, Paul Kloosterman, Lydia Kofahl, Abigail 
Kremer, Raelin Kunik, Chloe Larson, Elliana Latorre, Emma Leardini, 
Antoinella LeBlanc, Logan Lombardo, Marron MacKenzie, Eliot 
McAuliffe, Quinn McAuliffe, Abraham Mullen, Sydney O'Donnell, 
Grace Orsi, Mara Pallaci, Logan Rath-Sherfick, Eva Reese, Rianne 
Remmes, Conner Ringvelski, Riley Schmitt, James Scully, Sophia 
Shaikh, Simon Sicinski, Josephine Sippel, Brooke Stafford, Austin 
Tarnowski, Chloe Teal, Taylor Tholen, Iris Todenhagen, Gianna 
Venditti, Sophia Wright.

9th Grade Honor Roll
Brayden Anderson, Sadie Baird, Michael Cardamone, Michael Casale, 
Arianna Ceretto, Teigan Connolly, Sahiba Dhillon, Gabriel Easton, 
Bradley Erskine, Amelia Fanizzi, Calvin Fetzner, Peighton Furey, 
Evan Golden, Emmalee Harden, Tailis Hayes, Noah Hoffmann, Bryan 
Huang, Madelyn Kraft, Isaac Lauger, Brenna Long, Kyle Lunshof, 
Isaac Manuse, Elise Miller, Elizabeth Nossavage, Ireland O'Connor, 
Luna Shear, Brennan Sherriff, Amelia Skowronski, Scarlett Sloma, 
Johnathon Stainbrook, John Stevens, John Stuart, Luka Teofilovich, 
Michael Uschold, Ava Ventresca, Sarah Woock, Daven Wyno.

9th Grade Merit Roll
Isabella Bane, Paden Berrigan, Mariana Bucelato, Chace Burnham, 
Collin Denitto, Lena Rae Diez, Kaelynn Duncan, Kendra Fazzolari, 
Emma Fisher, Zachary Fleming, Angelina Flores-Perez, Sarah Gibbs, 
Eleanor Hagel, Gavin Heath, Addison Higley, Paxton Hillman, 
Timothy Hornos, James Ieraci, Tanek Jaeger, Grant Jokic, Charles 
Jorgensen, Luke Leardini, Allyssa Lepine, Leelynn Lewis, Cooper 
Lucantonio, Jayden Luchese, Jayson McFarland, Aubrey McKenzie, 
Ella Mobus, Olivia Myers, Ava Pannozzo, Caleb Pierce, Vincent 
Pietrangeli, Gregory Quarantillo, Dakota Rotella, Darryle Schurr, 
Thatcher Scott, Braydon Seiwell, Kaiden Serra, Adrielle Smith, 
Trey Tomasino, Madison Vanone, Ava Villella, Alyssa Walck, Dane 
Winstanley, Kyle Wozniak.



The Lew-Port Link Newsletter12

HONOR ROLL

CONGRATULATIONS
1st Marking Period

2023-2024

8th Grade High Honor Roll
Lillian Aceti, Keira Anger, A. Belen, Jack Boddecker, Sadie Cipollitti, 
Leah Connelly, Reese Coppins, Angelo Dunets, Mia Granto, Matthew 
Huang, Andrew Jowdy, Rhett Lammers, Dena Mandeville, Reese 
Marcyan, William McCarley, Philip Monahan, Brianna Nearhoof, 
Adrianne O'Shea, Mya Penale, Henry Rock, Samantha Rock, Miranda 
Sarkees, Ava Shanks, Anisha Singh, Mazlynn Spence, Dylan Staub, 
Carmen Strangio, Campbell Sweeney, Aaron Tarnowski, Andrew 
Tower, Conor Wheaton, Trevor Wilson, Matthew Winstanley, 
Genevieve Zimmerman.

8th Grade Honor Roll
Morgan Aiello, Brooke Barber, Devan Barnwell, Marc Bellanti, 
Tyler Birmingham, Carolyn Brodie, Ella Brown, Francesca Carroll, 
Chelsey Erskine, Maya Golden, Analee Gonzalez, Andrew Heath, 
Thomas Hogan, Alexander Ingham, Alexander Julias, Richard Keller, 
Ian Kensinger, Ava Kuntz, Cody Larson, Ksenia Lesniak, Aidan 
MacNamee, Ryan Mercer, Robert Moon, Carmella Niccola, Oliver 
Nicol, Evan Pacana, John Pacella, Nathan Pearson, Lucy Raimondi, 
Brigid Regan, Lucas Roemer, Eleanor Sackman, Gabriella Sand, Jack 
Sliwowski, Savannah Smith, Michael Strangio, Natalie Supon, Justin 
Tata, Joseph Tomlinson, Logan Wall, Brenna Walton, Bailey Wentland, 
Lyla Wright, Michael Wylke.

8tth Grade Merit Roll
Adam Blyashuk, Greyson Bragdon, Jason Burns, Natalie Catlin, Jacob 
Chilberg, Gianna Ciffa, Lorelei Cullinan, Maximus Davis, Andrew 
Deering, Leecia Fire, Hugo Hagel, Amelia Hall, Ava Halliday, Daniel 
Haney, Cameron Herriven, Cole Hockenberry, Jacob Hotaling, Paul 
Hutchins Jr., Arizona Kozlowski, Logan Maxfield, Michael Myers, 
Anthony Naccarato, Noah Quant, Evan Reele, Ella Reid, Carly Saturley, 
Dominic Schnettler, Brody Schultz, Charlie Stainbrook, Stanley 
Staszczyk, Madison Suitor, Emma Turner, Margaret Violante, Julianna 
Walker, Jack Wilkins, Selah Wilson.

7th Grade High Honor Roll
Liam Anderson, Samuel Anthony, John Ball, Mackenna Breeden, 
Lia Cipollitti, Jayce Conrad, Kaiden Credicott, Luca DeBiaso, 
Charlotte Draper, Luca Dunets, Waylon Fallesen, Lillian Fundis, 
Caroline Gray, Charley Heath, Lucas Hoffmann, Claire Kowalyk, 
Daniel LaBernardo, Olivia Lachick, Bryn Lammers, Julia Leardini, 
Olivia Leardini, Wyatt Leardini, Gage MacKenzie, Callan McAuliffe, 
Daniel Meterko, Madison Neal, Bella Nearhoof, William Pawlak, 
Mitchell Remus, Mariana Rivera, Abigail Robertson, Charlotte 
Ryan, Maya Serra, Zander Shear, Holden Sloma, Isabella Smith, 
Mason Smith, Cameron Stack, Liam Suitor, Nathaniel Unversaw, 
Brayden VanEgmond, Luca Ventresca, Austin Wall, Trenton 
Winstel, Isabelle Wirth, Zoe Woodhouse, John Wright.

7th Grade Honor Roll
Dominick Agnello, Hamdan Ali, Noah Balcom, John Basile, 
Takoma Belviso, Emily Briscall, Brennan Bulkley-Fish, Michael 
Carella, Amelia Casale, Carissa Ceretto, Lucia Costrino, Carma 
Davis, Abbigail Deering, James Donnelley, Samuel Drumsta, 
Theodore Fanizzi, Madeline Gollhofer, Peyton Heath, Garrett 
Jozik, Mikael Khan, Lucy Kloosterman, Adaleigh Latko, Collin 
Lester, Isabella Loughran, Layla Peters, Emilia Price, Adele 
Quatraro, Colette Ruest, Benjamin Schroeder, Lily Schroeder, 
Bruno Scrufari, Andrew Seguin, Liam Sheehan, Jayce Sinatra, 
William Skellen, Evan Tarnowski, Tyler Tedesco, Walker Woods, 
Lilyana Yeates, Ava Zahno.

7th Grade Merit Roll
Joshua Adamson, Ava Bellanti, Isla Biniamini, Julian Bucelato, 
Jackson Carr, Zoe Carter, Jameson Dalke, Olivia DeFazio, Mikhail 
Kent, Mia Kirkland, Heidi Krell, Benjamin LoGrasso, Joseph 
Luchese, Colin McFarland, Colin McNally, Vincent Morello IV, 
Logan Morris, Stella O'Donnell, Michael Oliveri, Kylie Pearce, 
Liam Reagan, Alison Rogers, Wyatt Sanger, Gurshaun Singh, 
Caison Speck, Tristan Speck, Liam Stefanik, Vincent Timineri, 
Desmond Toczek, Imani Walker, Deanna Westoven, Leah Zahno.
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CONGRATULATIONS
1st Marking Period

2023-2024

HONOR ROLL

6th Grade High Honor Roll
Sabrina Berti, Nolan Brady, Jason Brown, Grace Campise, Alyssa Cardamone, Charles Clinch, Everett Dix, 
Maxim Ebos, Cadence Fetzner, Milton Finkel, Libby Finkle, Katherine Fura, Noah Gannon, Arya Goguen, 
Marcello Granata, Mattison Heath, Luke Hogan, Liam Hurd, Victoria Keller, Sofie McCormick, Henry Mullen, 
Lucas Niver, Rowan O'Shea, Katherine Olfano, Rhys Porter, Lucas Quant, Bragnae Regan, Tamara Rottstock, 
Liam Scully, Nathan Tempest, Brady Tierney, Andrew Walck, Aidan Wilson, Liam Woods.

6th Grade Honor Roll
Mason Aloian, Max Amato, Anthony Aquino, Anastasia Bajor, Zoe Balzer, Hunter Bane, Lucas Berman, William 
Borget, Brayden Cain, Brooklyn Cain, Dominic Casale, Ella Clark, Joseph Conti, Ryder Coppins, Vienna Costrino, 
Logan Crigger, Lucas Crigger, Brittany D'Anna, Alexis Diez, George Elia, Evonna Farrar, Vanessa Forbes, 
Kazimier Gallagher, Joseph Gazy, Kaiden Golombek, Gino Granto, Joseph Granto, MaryElle Hausauer, Paisleigh 
Hillman, Dominic Hollingsworth, Arabella Janese, Zoe Jaruszewski, Kaylee Marie Jeffords, Kyle Jerge, Aubrey 
Johnson, Caroline Jorgensen, Parker Kramer, Natalie Kudela, Ryellee Kush, Hayden Lolley, Declan MacNamee, 
Sophia Maj, Cooper McFadden, Mason Muecklisch, Dylan Nablo, Camryn Nichols, Lily Notarianni, Alexander 
Quijano, Bradley Reese, Emersynn Sage, Samantha Saturley, Lucas Seefeldt, Jacob Skowronski, Rian Sliwowski, 
Giuseppe Spagnolo, Ashlyn Spriggs, Luke Suitor, Hailey Tarnowski, Jionni Tata, John Tomlinson, Joshua Tower, 
Chloe Vanone, Cole Vanone, Jared Ward, Rowen Whitehead, William Wright.

6th Grade  Merit Roll
Isaac Ashker, Samuel Bax, Cooper Boddecker, Harper Bragdon, Addisyn Brolinski, Vivian Davis, Cassidy Dezik, 
Agamveer Dhillon, Kendall Duncan, Sophia Fox, Emma Friedrich, Faith Harbin, Hunter Hockenberry, Allan 
Johnson, Everlee King, Annalise Lacey, Carter Litten, Peyton Lolley, Andrew MacDonell, Easton Mobus, Everett 
Piwowarczyk, Julia Reid, Remington Rotella, Jayden Russell, Kaitlyn Stefik, Maci Stopa, James Strassburg, Evan 
Venditti, Cameron Wilson, Ethan Zahradnik.

NEW KINDERGARTEN ON-LINE REGISTRATION
STARTS FEBRUARY 1, 2024

  If you have a child who will be entering Kindergarten in September 2024, we are delighted to welcome you 
and your kindergartner to our program. The first step to the kindergarten journey is the registration process.

he Primary Education Center will offer an on-line registration option that allows families to upload all required docu-
ments. You may register children who will be five years old on or before December 1, 2024. All forms can be found on the 
PEC’s webpage. The online registration form will be available beginning February 1, 2024. 

Hard copies and complete registration information/requirements are available at the District Office or by visiting our  
website at https://www.lew-port.com and clicking the Primary Education Center tab at the top of the page. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdDn9KBp6uGPPyZ9cKT_rc_OpRi3Xu3gmz8ZY4FJx3M3OetVQ/viewform
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Lewiston-Porter  
Central School District

4061 Creek Road 
Youngstown, New York 14174 

716.754.8281
www.lew-port.com

Lew-Port United Way Campaign
Thank you for your generous donations to the LP United Way Campaign. Your donations 
will help and serve our local community. The winner of the Lew-Port end of campaign 
prize is Kelly Block. Congratulations Kelly!

LP

Start off the New Year with Lew-Port 
Community Education classes!

The Winter/Spring 2024 season 
will be starting soon.

                                        Over 125 class sessions 
                                          for the entire family!

Registration is now open at 
lew-port.coursestorm.com

                      Join Us!BOE MEMBERS

Danielle M. Mullen
President

Term: 2023-2025
Email: dmullen@lew-port.com

Julie Donnelley
Vice President
Term: 2021-2024

Email: jdonnelley@lew-port.com

Chuck Barber
Term: 2022-2025

Email: cbarber@lew-port.com

Jennifer A. Klemick
Term: 2021-2024

Email: jklemick@lew-port.com

Jospeh J. Palermo
Term: 2023-2026

Email: jpalermo@lew-port.com

April E. Saks
Term: 2022-2025

Email: asaks@lew-port.com

Jack G. Waugaman III
Term: 2023-2026

Email: jwaugaman@lew-port.com

OUR MISSION: One Purpose. Your Pathway. Our Promise. 
OUR VISION: Our PURPOSE is to ensure that when students leave Lewiston-Porter they will be ready to face the world with confidence in themselves and what they can 
contribute. While students are here they will be challenged to grow along their PATHWAY and discover their personal best because we PROMISE to give them our best.


